INVITATION WORKSHOP EMPLOYMENT LAW

THURSDAY17 OCTOBER - 14.30 - 16.00

NGOs rely on the efforts of their employees, volunteers and/or
board. As a result, these organizations utilize various forms of
employment, which can lead to several questions.

What are legal differences and similarities between employees and
volunteers?

What are focus points and risks when hiring freelancers?

What is the position of international employees/an international
board within an NGO?

WORKSHOP

e On Thursday, October 17, 2024, Pro Bono Connect and Stibbe
are organizing a workshop on, among other things, these topics.

* The workshop will be hosted by Stibbe: Beethovenplein 10,
1077WM Amsterdam

o Stibbe's employment law specialists will to tell you all about
this! Ask your questions to experts and share your experiences
with other NGOs.

SIGN UP!

Sign up using this form.
Registration is open until October 10.

Stibbe  PRO BONO CONNECT


https://www.google.com/maps/place//data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x47c60a04125f9cc3:0xe63865c65cd00d94?sa=X&ved=1t:8290&ictx=111
https://www.google.com/maps/place//data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x47c60a04125f9cc3:0xe63865c65cd00d94?sa=X&ved=1t:8290&ictx=111
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ttbv83Dnyh_KqxEaPkMTiMuJr8sFjMn-ZT5Ozllfdjk/edit

